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fes. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

2 Portland Sq - Sign permit #2017-01862

Jamie Calenda <jcalenda0514@gmail.com> Wed, Dec 6, 2017 at 11:29 AM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Christina,
Thanks so much for reaching out and apologies on the delayed response | was waiting to hear back from my landlord on
everything you mentioned. Attached is the landlord's permission to change the signage.

At this time, for the sake of time | will be seeking the waiver for the third sign. Please let me know if | need to send a
separate email or if the below statement suffices.

| Jamie Calenda, Leasee of 2 Portland Square - 477 Fore Street am formally seeking the waiver for the third sign on my
awning.

Please let me know if you need anything further.

Thanks,
Jamie
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Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.



